
Year 3 are called Rhine Class 
 

Our class teacher is: Mr Martin 

 

The other adults who work in our class are: Mrs Strange, Miss Saunders (student teacher), Mrs Mitchell 
and Ms Virgin (teach on Wednesday morning) 

 

Our School Council Representatives are: Ben and Runa 

 

Our library day is: Wednesday   Our Forest School day is: Tuesday 
                  Our PE days are: Monday and Swimming on Friday 

 

We often change our reading books on: Monday               We often send our spellings home on: Friday 

 
This term’s topic focus is: Rock Stars (Spring 2025) 

Maths English Science Other 

Multiplication and 
division, Money,  
Statistics, Length and 
perimeter, fractions. 

Poetry, non-chronological 
reports, biographies and 
diaries. 

Rocks (including 
formation, types, fossils 
and soils) 

Geography - volcanoes, History 
- Britain from the Stone Age to 
the Iron Age, Art – Texture and 
printing, DT – Pneumatics, 
Computing – Surveys and 
presentations, P.E. – Gymnastics 
and Dance, R.E. – Trust and 
Easter, French - Colours 

More detail is available in the curriculum area of our school website. 

 



The times tables we are learning are: 4/8 times tables and revising 3, 2, 5 and 10 
times tables. 
 
The additional maths facts we are learning are: Finding 10 or 100 more than any 2 
or 3 digit number, finding 10 or 100 less than any 2 or 3 digit number, doubles of 
numbers to 20, halves of doubles to 20, addition and subtraction facts to 20. 
 

If we have extra time at home, this is a good way to help us improve our learning: 
Discuss our reading with an adult, practise spelling and practise maths facts using TT 
Rockstars. Please also see our Y3 homework leaflet. 
 
Mr Nash, the Learning Mentor, can normally help sort out any worries or problems 
about school life. He or senior leaders are on the playground before school each 
morning or can be contacted via the office. 

 
Our class teacher(s) are always happy to talk to parents and carers about how to help 
children improve their learning. Catch them at the end of the day to arrange a time to 
talk, or leave a message at the office. (At morning circle time messages are best 
passed on via the office/Learning Mentor or senior staff as teachers are greeting the 
children and starting the day.)  

 


